
Year 13 Curriculum  
Term/Subject Religious Education English Language English Literature Maths Biology Chemistry Physics French Spanish Geography History 

Autumn  

Term 

First half 

Philosophy 

Religious language 
 

Ethics 

Introduction to meta 
ethics: the meaning 
of right and wrong 

Language Change 
 

Language Acquisition 

Texts in shared 
contexts 

 
A Streetcar named 

Desire 
 

The Color Purple 

Radians, 
Trigonometry, 
Differentiation, 

Moments 

6.1 Bacteria and 
disease 

6.2 Non-bacterial 
pathogens 

6.3 The response to 
infection 

7.1 Using gene 
sequencing 

10.2 The efficiency of 
ecosystems 

10.3 Human effects 
on ecosystems 

5.1  Cellular 
Respiration 

5.2  Photosynthesis 

Topic 11 – Further 
equilibrium 

Topic 12 Acid – base 
equilibrium 

Topic 15 Transition 
metals 

Topic 16 Further 
kinetics 

Topic 13 Further 
Energetics 

Topic 14 Further 
redox 

Module 5 Newtonian 
world and 

astrophysics  
(teacher 1) 

 
Module 6 Particles 

and medical physics 
 

Module 1 Practical 
physics (embedded) 

 

Unit 1 – Les aspects 
positifs d’une société 

diverse 
Unit 2 – Quelle vie 

pour les marginalisés? 
Study of a book : « un 

sac de billes» 

Young people of 
today, citizens of 

tomorrow 
Immigration 

Racism 
Young people of 
today, citizens of 

tomorrow 
Monarchy and 
dictatorships 

NEA Write-up 
 

Water and Carbon 

The War of the 
Roses (Paper 3) 

Autumn  

Term 

Second half 

Ethics 
 

Free will and moral 
responsibility 
Conscience 

Bentham and Kent 

Language Change 
and Technology 

 
Language Acquisition 
and World Englishes 

Texts in shared 
contexts 

 
A Streetcar named 

Desire 
 

The Color Purple 

Parametrics, 
Normal distribution 

Forces & friction 

Unit 3 – Comment on 
traite les criminels 

Study of a book : « un 
sac de billes» 

Unit 4 – Les ados, le 
droit de vote et 

l’engagement politique 
Study of a book : « un 

sac de billes» 

Monarchs and 
dictatorships 

Racism 
‘La convivencia’ - 

coexistence 
Popular movements 

Book – La casa de 
Bernarda Alba 

NEA Write-up 
 

Water and Carbon 

The War of the 
Roses (Paper 3) 

Spring  

Term 

First half 

Philosophy 
 

Miracles 
Self, death and 

afterlife 
 

Meanings and 
Representations 

 
PPE Revision 

 
Coursework 

 

Texts in shared 
contexts 

 
Feminine Gospels 

 
Unseen Prose 

Numerical methods, 
Integration, 
Projectiles  

7.2  Factors affecting 
gene expression 

7.3  Gene technology 
8.1  Genetic 
Information 

9.3  Homeostasis 

Topic 15 Transition 
metals 

Topic 17.4 Arenes 
Topic 17.5 Amines 

etc 
Topic 17.6 Organic 

structures 
Topic 17.2 Carbonyl 

compounds 
Topic 17.3 Carboxylic 

acids 

Unit 5 – 

Manifestations, grèves 

– à qui le pouvoir? 

Study of a book : « un 
sac de billes» 

Revision and exam 
preparation 

Hazards 
 

Revision 

The War of the 
Roses (Paper 3) 

Spring 

Term 

Second half 

Christianity 
 

Christianity, gender 

and sexuality 

Christianity and 
science 

Revision of key texts; 
Completion of NEA 

Texts in shared 
contexts 

 
Feminine Gospels 

 
Revision of Yr 12 

texts 

Vectors, 
Application of forces 

Unit 6 – La politique et 

l‘immigration 

Study of a book : « un 
sac de billes» 

Young people of 
today, citizens of 

tomorrow 

Hazards 
 

Revision 

The War of the 
Roses (Paper 3) 

Summer 

Term 

First half 

Christianity 
 

Christianity and the 
challenge of 

secularisation 

Revision of key texts; 
Completion of NEA 

Revision 

Numerical methods, 
Integration, 
Projectiles 
Revision 

8.2  Gene Pools 
Topic 17.1 Chirality 
Topic 17.7 Organic 

analysis 

Unit 1 – Les aspects 
positifs d’une société 

diverse 
 

Immigration 
Racism 

Young people of 
today, citizens of 

tomorrow 
Monarchy and 
dictatorships 

Revision  Revision 

Summer 

Term 

Second half 
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Term/Subject Business Economics Psychology Sociology Sport & PE Computer Science Art Photography Music Drama Politics 

Autumn  

Term 

First half

3.3 Decision-making 
techniques 

3.4 Influences on 
business decisions 

Year 13 

Clinical Psychology 
Issues and debates 
Research methods 

Crime & deviance 

Applied Anatomy and 
Physiology 

 
Information 
Processing 

1.3.2 Databases 
 

2.3 Algorithms 
 

Component 1- 
consolidation of 

ideas 

PERSONAL 
INVESTIGATION 

Experimentation and 
refinement 

Coursework… 
 

Unit 1: exam revision 
and practice 

 
Unit 2: performing  

 
 3: composing 

Component 2 
Staging and Rehearsal 

US Constitution and 
Federalism 

US Congress 

Autumn  

Term 

Second half

3.5 Assessing 
competitiveness 
3.6 Managing 

change 

3.1 Business growth 
3.2 Business 
objectives 

3.3 Revenue, costs 
and profit 

Clinical Psychology 
Issues and debates 
Research methods 

Crime & deviance 

Applied Anatomy and 
Physiology 

 
Information 
Processing 

 
Injury Prevention & 

rehabilitation 

2.3 Algorithms 
 

1.2 Software and 
software 

development 
 

Component 1- 
realisation 

PERSONAL 
INVESTIGATION 

Concluding practical, 
critical and 

contextual elements 

Component 2 
Performance of a Script 

US Congress 
(continued) 

US Presidency 

 

Spring  

Term 

First half

4.1 Globalisation 
4.2 Global markets 

and expansion 

3.4 Market 
structures 

3.5 Labour market 

3.6 Government 
intervention 

Criminological 
Psychology 

Issues and debates 
Research methods 

Globalisation 

Biomechanical 
Movement 

 
Sport & society and 

the role of technology 
in sport 

 
Assignment hand in 
and Moderation of 

practical component 

1.5 Legal moral 
ethical 

 
PPE Y13 January 

Mock Exams 
 

Past exam papers & 
revision 

Component 2- ESA 

PERSONAL 
INVESTIGATION 

Outcomes and Essay 
ESA 1st February 

 

Component 3 
Performance and 

Response 
Staging and Rehearsal 

US Supreme Court 
and Civil Rights 

Spring 

Term 

Second half 

4.3 Global 
marketing 
4.4 Global 

industries and 
MNCs 

4.1 International 
economics 

4.2 Poverty and 
inequality 

4.3 Emerging and 
developing 
economies 

Psychological skills Revision 

Biomechanical 
Movement 

 
Psychological factors 

in sport 
 

Sport & society and 
the role of technology 

in sport 

Hand in coursework 
(NEA) before Easter 

 
Past exam papers & 

revision 

Component 2- ESA 

ESA 
Research, ideas, 

planning and 
experimentation 

Component 3 
Performance and 

Response 
Semiotics and 

Characterisation 

US Democracy and 
Participation 

Summer 

Term 

First half

Exam preparation 

4.4 The financial 
sector 

4.5 Role of the state - 
macroeconomics 

A Level Revision 
and exam prep 

Revision 
Revision and Exam 

prep 

NEA Submitted to 
exam board 15th 

May 
 

Past exam papers & 
revision 

 ESA and final 
exhibition 

ESA 
Final Outcome 

Exam revision Revision 

Summer 

Term 

Second half 
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Textiles Graphics Product Design         

Autumn  

Term 

First half 

Component 1: 
Personal Project 

Component 1: 
Personal project 

 

Component 2: ESA 
project 

NEA 
 

Revision for Written 
Exam 

       

 

Autumn  

Term 

Second half 

Component 1: 
Personal Project 

       

Spring  

Term 

First half 

Component 1: 
Personal Project 

       

Spring 

Term 

Second half 

Component 2: ESA        

Summer 

Term 

First half 

Component 2: ESA        

Summer 

Term 

Second half 
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